
 

 

 
 

 
June 10, 2024 

 
Re:  Houston Road Speed Humps  

 
Dear Neighbor:  
 

This notice is to inform you that the speed hump construction is scheduled to commence on 
Wednesday June 12, 2024. The project is expected to be completed as follows: 
 

Day 1 – Project warning signs will be installed. Work will commence at approximately 
7:00am and end by approximately at 3:30pm. 
 

Day 2 – Speed humps will be installed either on Thursday June 13 or Friday June 14, dependent 
upon the weather, starting approximately at 7:00am and ending approximately at 3:30pm. Houston 
Road will need to be closed to through traffic during this time to enable the construction. Access for 
local traffic will be limited during this time and will need to be coordinated with the police officers 
assigned at the closure. Access may be required from the opposite side of the street dependent upon 
the location of the speed hump being installed.     
 

Day 3 – Pavement markings will be installed at each speed hump location. Work will commence 
at approximately 7:00am and be completed that day. Portions of the road will be closed at various 
times during this day. 
 

Please note that local access will be limited at times, however, there will always be access 
available to your home during the installations. The appropriate route will be coordinated with the 
police officers at the scene as necessary. Please be patient as the work is occurring.  
 

Should you have any questions regarding the above or problems on the days of the installations 
please contact our township engineer Michael Kobylarz, Alaimo Group at (973) 523-6200. Thank you 
for your understanding/cooperation in this matter. 

  
Additionally, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Very truly yours, 

 

JAMES BELFORD DAMIANO 
Mayor, Township of Little Falls  

Cc:  Township Council 

Township of Little Falls 
Office of the Mayor 

 

225 Main Street 

Little Falls, NJ 07424 

Office: 973-256-0170 

Cell: 973-818-1790 

 Email: jdamiano@lfnj.com   
 

   
 

                                               


